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21st June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Just a reminder and some more details about this Saturday’s open day for the press, the public and 

past and present families of Emmer Green Primary School to come and view Olly’s mural.  

 

Gates (at the back of the school) will be open from 11.30am – 3.00pm. Please come via the staff car 

park (past the doctors’ surgery and turn right at the end of the road) and through the gate to the 

playground.  

 

Speeches will be at 12pm. We are hoping for a raffle of a piece of Peachy artwork other items, and 

that we will be able to show a video of the journey of the mural from original idea to Emmer Green 

Primary School playground. Any proceeds will go to Olly’s Work towards online safety and anti-

knifecrime. 

 

Thank you  
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